
REDINGTON FROGNAL
N E I G H B O U R H O O D  F O R U M

30 March 2020

Dear Mr. McClue,

12 Oakhill Avenue:  2020/0924/P  – objection

Oakhill Avenue was laid out between 1907 and 1909.

Metal railings are not and never have been a characteristic feature of the Redington Frognal 
and, indeed, are causing significant harm.

Although the Neighbourhood Forum objects to the proposal to install metal railings, a 
traditional wooden picket fence or gate would be in keeping with the Conservation Area.  

Original elevations are attached for the building types in this part of the Conservation Area.  
Planting of a hedge and other vegetation would be encouraged. 

Yours sincerely,

Nancy Mayo

Secretary

Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum
http://www.redfrogforum.org/
















